Professor Renu Vig



PANJAB UNIVERSITY CHANDIGARH, *India* 160 014

No.²⁸⁵/VC/PU/DS Dated: April, 3, 2023.

Dear All

I am thankful to all faculty members and staff who have taken the time to wish me since I took charge as Vice Chancellor, Panjab University, Chandigarh. However, it is my humble request that if you come to visit me, please do not bring any flowers/gifts. Let us develop 'no gifts' culture on campus.

I look forward to working with all of you and let us perform our duties dedicatedly, sincerely, efficiently with discipline so that Panjab University can achieve even greater heights!

With regards,

(Renu Vig)